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Kia ora/Greetings

Thank you again everyone for your
goodwill and cooperation with our school
following Level 2 protocols. While in
normal circumstances, we love having
family and friends of our tamariki come
into school, the goal of Level 2 is to
minimise the number of the adults onsite.
Please only come on site if it is necessary.
It was so nice having our children back
learning at our kura for a full week last
week. A number of children have told me
how much they love being back at school
and spending time with their teachers and
their friends. I know that our teachers feel
the same way.
We will be having a Teacher Only Day on
Monday 8th November. This replaces
the postponed Teacher Only Day we had
set down during lockdown. School will be
closed for instruction on this day. Please
make sure you put this date in your diary.

Lost Property
There is a lot of lost property
outside Mrs Cowie’s office.
Please come and claim your
children's clothing.  Named
items can be returned to

children but unfortunately most of the
clothing that is lost is unnamed.
Please name your child's clothing!

Yummy Stickers cut off for the year
Yummy cut out labels from bags
and stickers from apples need to
be returned so we can send them
away to claim our free sports

gear! Please collect all these up and put
them into the Frog Box at the smiley
window by the end of next week.

Level Two- Covid

Please continue to reinforce messages
about hygiene practices with your
children. Practising good hand and
sneeze/cough hygiene is the best
defence:

○ wash your hands often with soap
and water before and after
eating as well as after attending
the toilet

○ cover coughs and sneezes with
your elbow

Encourage students to stay home if
unwell.
There is no reason to keep your child
home if they are well!

Covid App
Are you coming into the school grounds
at level two?  Make this easier for
yourself and our staff by downloading
the Ministry’s Covid App.
https://play.google.com/store/apps/detai
ls?id=nz.govt.health.covidtracer or
https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/id15116
67597
You then simply have to scan the QR
code rather than having to record your
details.

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nz.govt.health.covidtracer
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=nz.govt.health.covidtracer
https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/id1511667597
https://apps.apple.com/nz/app/id1511667597


Community:

KASP Holiday Programme
Reminder that bookings are now open for the
holidays from the 4th October - 15th October.
Full Day -Onsite 7:30am-5:30pm. $45.00
Full Day -Excursion 7:30am-5:30pm. $60.00
Half Day Morning 7:30am-12:30pm. $30.00
Half Day Afternoon 12:30pm-5:30pm$30.00
Longer Half Day 9:00am-3:00pm. $35.00
Longer Half Day - Excursion 9:00 am-03:00
pm $50.00
For more info, call 022 642 0726 or email
supervisorhp@kasp.co.nz
Book now at kasp.aimyplus.com

Take the kids along to have
a fun filled time with the
awesome staff. Kelly’s have
loads of fantastic activities

planned. Programme and bookings found at
www.kellysports.co.nz
Email:waikato@kellysports.co.nz or Ph:  07 839
9017

Mini Hockey Madness Fundraiser!
Gallagher Hockey Centre

Sat 2nd October
$10 per player
For tickets visit

www.waikatohockey.org.nz/event/mini-hockey-
madness-fundraiser

Girls just wanna have fun with
Mum!
Learn squash for free!

October 5th & 6th or 12th & 13th
10am - 12pm

Contact: Kay Newman 021 264 7332 or email
coach@squashwaikato.co.nz

World Car Free Day Tomorrow
Wednesday 22nd September.

Hamilton City Council wants to support

our school community to go car free !

World Car Free Day is celebrated

globally on the 22nd September.

It’s a day where everyone is

encouraged to leave the car at home (if

they can) and jump on public transport

or travel using active transport to get to

and from work/school.

New Entrant children for 2022
To plan for next year, it is very helpful to
be able to predict new entrant numbers for
2022.
So do you have a five year old starting at
Knighton next year? Do you know of a
family with a five year old starting in
2022?
If you do please fill in the form at the
bottom of the newsletter and return to the
office or email the office at:
knighton@kns.ac.nz

Andrew Campbell
Principal
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